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Ahold Delhaize provides update on Annual General 

Meeting due to Coronavirus outbreak; meeting will 

continue to be held on April 8, 2020  

Zaandam, the Netherlands, March 11, 2020 – In light of the evolving outbreak of 

Coronavirus, Ahold Delhaize is providing an update on its upcoming Annual General 

Meeting of Shareholders (AGM) to be held on April 8.  

 

If you are a shareholder and prefer to not attend the meeting in person, you are able to 

exercise your voting right through an electronic or written proxy (you are kindly referred 

to our original convocation for more details on how to exercise your voting right). The 

company will also provide the opportunity to follow the meeting through a webcast.  

 

In order to further mitigate potential health risks, the company will limit social gatherings 

surrounding the meeting. Unfortunately, this means no lunch or post-meeting reception 

will be offered.  

 

Ahold Delhaize will continue to closely monitor the situation and advises you to regularly 

check our website for any further updates. 

  
Cautionary notice 

This communication includes forward-looking statements. All statements other than statements of historical facts may be forward-looking 

statements. Words and expressions such as will provide, are able to, will, or will continue or other similar words or expressions are typically 

used to identify forward-looking statements. 

  

Forward-looking statements are subject to risks, uncertainties and other factors that are difficult to predict. Forward-looking statements 

reflect the current views of the Company’s management and assumptions based on information currently available to the Company’s 

management. Forward-looking statements speak only as of the date they are made and the Company does not assume any obligation to 

update such statements, except as required by law. 

 

For more information: 

 
Press office: +31 88 659 5134     Investor relations: +31 88 659 5213     Social media: Twitter: @AholdDelhaize 

  YouTube: @AholdDelhaize  

  LinkedIn: @Ahold-Delhaize 

 

Ahold Delhaize is one of the world’s largest food retail groups and a leader in both supermarkets and e-Commerce. Its 

family of great, local brands serves 54 million customers each week in Europe, the United States, and Indonesia. 

Together, these brands employ 380,000 associates in 6,967 grocery and specialty stores and include the top online 

retailer in the Benelux and the leading online grocers in the Benelux and the United States. Ahold Delhaize brands are at 

the forefront of sustainable retailing, sourcing responsibly, supporting local communities and helping customers make 

healthier choices. Headquartered in Zaandam, the Netherlands, Ahold Delhaize is listed on the Euronext Amsterdam and 

Brussels stock exchanges (ticker: AD) and its American Depositary Receipts are traded on the over-the-counter market in 

the U.S. and quoted on the OTCQX International marketplace (ticker: ADRNY). For more information, please visit 

www.aholddelhaize.com. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.aholddelhaize.com/en/investors/share-information/shareholders-meetings/agm-2020/
file://///emea.royalahold.net/aliases/Afd_com/01.%20Branding/01.%20Ahold%20Delhaize/Brand%20Assets/Templates/Press%20release/www.aholddelhaize.com
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